

ST. PATRICK'S CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY.

Email: admin@st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk
Website: www.st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs T Lane



12th October 2020

Dear Parents,

Year 1's RE topic over the next four weeks is about the sacrament of Baptism. One of our first lessons will be sharing our classes own experiences of Baptism, if your child has any photos/certificates/candle etc of their baptism your child can bring these into school on Friday 16th October (last day of term) to share. These will be returned the same day.

Thank you,

Miss Chloe Crich, Year 1 Teacher